
  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
 1 chicken on a bun, 

French fries, salad, 
tomato slices, apples, 
Pirate super nachos, 
refried beans, 
cucumbers, milk 
 
Breakfast: breakfast 
burrito, apple jack 
cereal, yogurt, peaches 

2 spaghetti, garlic 

breadstick, corn, salad, 
oranges, Jell-o, Pirate 
sub, baked chips, pickle 
slices, tomatoes, milk 
 
Breakfast: breakfast 
pizza, cinnamon toast 
crunch cereal, Peanut 
butter & Jelly graham 
wafer, pears 

 3 chicken nuggets, 

gravy, roll, mashed 
potatoes, broccoli,   
grapes, steak fingers, 
milk 
 
Breakfast: sausage roll, 
yogurt, Reeses cereal, 
apple 

4 hamburger w/fixins,   

French fries, salad, apples, 
sloppy joes, baked chips, 
oranges, milk 
 
Breakfast: sausage/egg 
biscuit, nutrigrain bars, 
Cinnamon Toast crunch, 
banana 

7    baked potato, ham, 

garlic breadstick, carrot 

sticks, broccoli, 

applesauce, pizza, corn, 

salad, milk 

 

Breakfast: blueberry    

muffin top, Fruit Loops,  

Nutrigrain bar, 

applesauce 

8 enchiladas, refried 

beans, apples, salad, 

chicken on a bun, French 

fries, tomato slices, 

cucumbers, milk 

 

Breakfast: breakfast 

burrito, Cinnamon Toast 

crunch, French toast 

sticks, sausage, yogurt, 

peaches 

9 chicken fajitas, pinto 

beans, tomatoes, 
oranges, Jello w/topping, 
meatball sub, baked 
chips, black olives, 
onions, salad, milk 
 
Breakfast: breakfast 
pizza, Cinnamon Toast 
Crunch, Peanut butter & 
Jelly graham wafer, 
pears 

10 Salisbury steak, 

mashed potatoes, 
carrot sticks, raw 
cauliflower, pineapple, 
apples, celery sticks, 
chicken nuggets, gravy, 
roll, milk 
 
Breakfast: sausage roll, 
Nutrigrain bar, 
honeybun, apples 

 11       

 

No School 

 
 
       

14 meatloaf, roll, green 

beans, salad, fruit 
cocktail, apples, Pirate 
sub, baked chips, 
pickles, milk 
 
Breakfast: blueberry    

muffin top, Fruit Loops 

cereal, Peanut butter & 

Jelly graham wafer,  

Nutrigrain bar, 

applesauce 

 

15 sloppy Joe, salad, 

pineapple, apples, 
chicken on a bun, French 
fries, tomatoes, milk 
 
Breakfast: breakfast 

burrito, Apple Jacks, 

yogurt, fruit cocktail 

 

16 lasagna, green 

beans, carrot sticks, 
oranges, applesauce, hot 
dog w/chili, pinto beans, 
milk 
  
Breakfast: breakfast 
pizza, Cinnamon Toast 
Crunch, Peanut butter & 
Jelly graham wafer, 
pears 

 

17 steak fingers,  

mashed potatoes, 
sweet red bell pepper, 
grapes, celery sticks,  
chicken nuggets, gravy, 
roll, milk 
 
Breakfast: sausage roll, 
Nutrigrain bar, Reeses 
cereal, apples 

 

  18 
 
 
No School 

21 macaroni and 

cheese, green beans, 

salad, fruit cocktail, 

baked potato, turkey 

ham, garlic breadstick, 

carrots,  

22 Pirate super nachos, 

refried beans, salad, 

cucumbers, apples, 

pineapples, chicken on a 

bun, French fries, 

tomato slices, milk 

23 popcorn chicken, 

salad, oranges, soft taco, 

pinto beans, tomatoes, 

milk 

 

24 peanut butter and 

jelly Uncrustable, 

baked chips, salad, 

apples, milk 

 

Breakfast: sausage roll, 

25     Enjoy your          

summer!  

 



 peaches, milk 

 

Breakfast: blueberry 

muffin top, Froot Loops, 

PB & Jelly graham wafer, 

Nutrigrain bar, 

applesauce 

 

Breakfast: breakfast 

burrito, Apple Jacks, 

yogurt, fruit cocktail 

 

 

Breakfast: breakfast 

pizza, Cinnamon Toast 

Crunch, PB & Jelly 

graham wafer, pears 

Nutrigrain bar, Reeses 

cereal, apples 

 
 

 
 
 
  

 
 

  

 
 
 
 

     

 


